



Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, thank you for your fantastic support with Children In Need. The children 
looked fabulous in their spotty attire today and we managed to raise £106 for this 
worthy cause. 

Otto, Felicity and Peter represented the school with pride at the Mousehole 
Remembrance Day Service on Sunday. They laid our school wreath with confidence 
and integrity. Thank you for all your support with the poppy appeal we managed to 
raise £99.17 for the Poppy Appeal. 

The boys managed to achieve their first win of the season in football beating St 
Erth 2:1. They looked very smart and had a new spring in their steps in their new 
sports kit that has kindly been sponsored by Seamus Devenney. 

Well done to the hockey team who played their first matches again St Ives and St 
Hilary. They had a great time and demonstrated great enthusiasm and determination 
as they played against older children with more experience. Well done to you all. 

We started off with an assembly dedicated to anti-bullying week. The children spoke 
confidently about what bullying is and how we can address it. They now recognise the 
difference between banter and bullying.They know who can help them, using the 
worry box and talked about being kind to each other.  

Dinghy have had a very exciting week being Dinghy Detectives trying to track down 
the pesky criminal Goldilocks who had left lots of destruction in school! They used 
their observations skills effectively and created some lovely wanted posters. This 
was followed by an exciting maths lesson down on the beach. 

The year 2 children had a wonderful time at woodland skills moving the compost 
ready for our new shed for our outdoor learning and to put on the beds in the poly-
tunnel. Keep up the good work children! 

The children are bringing home their fantastic Christmas Card designs. If you 
would like to order your child’s design.Please complete the form and return to 
school by Thursday 23th November at the latest. Any proceeds made will go to 
FROMS. 

Please see the changed dates for the Christmas Jumper Day and the Christmas 
School Fair in the dates list below. 

Please don’t forget to come and access our Uniform Rail we have a variety of items 
and a good stock in the cupboard. 

Best wishes                               

Sarah Trow 
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Whole School 
attendance: 


96.6% 

Dinghy Class - Ivy 

- Stanley P 

- -For dazzling us with your amazing 
phonics and writing-wow! 

- For being a super detective this week 
investigating the crime scene for 
“Mousehole Police”.

Skiff Class - Arlo Y 

- Caleb M 

- For her brilliant subtraction and 
addition knowledge. 

- For being a super member of Skiff 
Class and always greeting us with a big 
smile!.

Lugger Class - Ula 

- Mason 

- Jordan 

- For her fantastic DT design and 
brilliant introduction on her recount 
about Boudicca. 

- For his attitude towards learning, 
avoiding distractions and not afraid 
of mistakes and always challenge 
himself. 

- For settling in so well into Lugger 
Class.

Schooner Class - Alfie 

- Delilah 

- Zennor 

-Annabelle 

- Writing a great balanced argument 
and scoring against St Erth. 

- For elevating your writing with 
advanced techniques. 

- For brilliant arithmetic results and 
careful writing. 

-    For battling your times tables with 
success

Stars of the week 

House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL:296
GWYNVER:123
SENNEN: 161
PRAA SANDS: 193




















Well done to Tom 
who achieved Man 
of the Match in his 
rugby match at the 
weekend playing for 
Redruth RFC. Keep 
up the good work!!















Thank you to Otto,Felicity 
and Peter for representing 

the school at the Mousehole 
Remembrance Service on 
Sunday. They did us proud 
as part of the wreath laying 

ceremony.

Dinghy have had a wonderful 
week being detectives trying 

to solve the crimes that 
Goldilocks had committed 

around the school. Followed 
by fun packed maths down 
at the beach in the harbour.

Well done to our Football and 
Hockey Teams this week who 

represented the school 
beautifully, demonstrating 
great sportsmanship and 

team work.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Thursday 7th December 2023 Save the Children 
Christmas Jumper day 
Tuesday 12th December 2023 Christmas Concert 
Paul Church 6pm 
Wednesday 13th December Christmas Dinner 
Thursday 14th Musical Instrument Assembly with 
Parents 9.30am 
Monday 18th December Christmas School Fair 
2.30-4.30pm 
Tuesday 19th December 2023-Last day of 
Autumn Term 
2023-2024 INSET Days: 
Monday 19th February 2024 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 






